
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                            Term:   Spring 2                                Topic:   Spring 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

It has been lovely to have all the children 

back in Pembroke class this term! They 

have settled amazingly well and it has 

been really good to see them happily 

playing with their friends.   

 

We have loved our work on Monkey Puzzle 

over the last few weeks, enjoying our 

sensory story and exploring the noises that 

the animals make.  We followed the story 

with looking at animals and their babies 

and loved looking at photos of lots of 

animals and their young. 

 

In maths we have been looking at 2D 

shapes, feeling them, counting the sides 

and corners, tracing them, making them 

out of lollipop sticks and going on a shape 

hunt.   

 

In topic we have been looking at signs of 

Spring.  We have looked at what we see 

in springtime and compared it to what we 

saw in our autumn topic.  We have been 

on spring walks looking for signs of spring.  

We found daffodils and even a bird’s nest!  

We learnt that lots of plants grow in spring 

so we have been growing cress seeds.   

In art we have been making daffodils, 

threading bees and our beautiful 

mother’s day cards. 

 

We have enjoyed exploring our woods 

again and made a giant marble run in the 

trees with guttering.  In PE we have loved 

using the big apparatus and we are all 

growing braver each week using the 

different equipment. 

 

In cooking we have been making fairy 

cakes and have enjoyed mixing, tasting 

and smelling different foods.   

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Thursday 1St April - Last Day of Term  

Monday 19th April – Start of next term 


